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It’s hard to believe the year is coming to an end!  The Talmey Parent Advisory Council would like to 

thank everyone for all of your support throughout the year. Here are some highlights of the past year… 

 

Fundraising – How did we raise money? 

Our main fundraisers this year were:  World’s Finest Chocolates sale, Cash 4 Clothes, Popcorn sales, 

Hot Lunch and Snack Shack. 

 

What did we spend the money on? 

In addition to donations to the individual classes and the library, PAC funds went to various school 

activities including: 

 Performances: Duffle Bag Theatre, Rainbow Dance Theatre, Tiny Islands 

 School-wide activities: apples for the Terry Fox Run, ice skating at Minoru, Bollywood dance 

lessons, Square dancing lessons, snacks and dessert for Fun Day 

 Student Development: Saleema Noon Body Science presentations, Author Ashley Spires visit 

 School events: Sweet Start, Hallowe’en party, movie nights, Spring Carnival, Grade 7 Breakfast 

and class trip 

 

Who are the PAC executives for next year? 

In order for us to receive a gaming grant from the province, we must have a PAC executive.  The 

Executive members for 2018-2019 are: 

 PAC Chairs: Kristin Spencer 

 PAC Treasurer: Ashley Opitz 

 PAC Secretary: Amy Flores 

 

How can you get involved next year? 

Come to our Sweet Start on Tuesday, September 4th 8:45-9:30a.m. while the students are in their 

classes for the hour.  We will have coffee, tea, and treats and there will be a time to sign up for various 

volunteer opportunities.   

 

We would like to thank all the volunteers who made our fundraisers and school events happen!  

Without their help, none of the above would have been possible!! 

 

We hope everyone has a wonderful summer and we look forward to seeing everyone in September!  If 

you have any questions or comments, feel free to email us: TalmeyPAC@gmail.com.  For updates and 

reminders, you can find us on Facebook (@TalmeyPAC) or on the school website: 

http://talmey.sd38.bc.ca/Parents/PAC/ 
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